
 
 
 
 
Dear Friends and Supporters of Safety - 
 
As advocates of furthering the safety profession and creating a safer world for all, we invite you to 
be a part of the Foundation’s 20th Annual Silent Auction, underwritten by the generosity of the 
Walt Disney Co., during Safety 2014 in Orlando, Florida. 
 
Each year at the ASSE Professional Development Conference the Foundation hosts a silent auction. 
All proceeds go toward the Foundation’s Safety Matters fund, our signature fund supporting all of 
the Foundation’s many programs.  
 
If you don’t know the Foundation, we are the charitable arm of the American Society of Safety 
Engineers which is the world’s oldest professional safety society. The Foundation focuses on 
providing educational opportunities for professionals and those just entering a career in OH&S, 
supporting research in the safety fields to bring new knowledge to the community, and helping 
individuals focus their skills as the next generation of safety leaders. 
 
While Safety 2014 is still a few months away, we hope to spark your interest in donating to the 
Safety Matters Silent Auction. Businesses across the nation take part, creating a vast, diverse 
selection of items for conference attendees to bid on. Whether you donate a piece of local culture 
from your company’s home town or a sample of a product you offer, the silent auction is an 
excellent way to gain exposure for your business. Your company logo, website, and additional 
information will be included in your donation’s item listing within our online auction platform. 
With hundreds of individuals participating in the auction, your generosity will not go unnoticed - 
all in the name of safety. 
 
If you would like to donate to the auction, please fill out the attached form and return it to the 
Foundation by April 1, 2014 (return instructions on form). 
 
Thank you for your consideration in joining the Foundation’s Safety Matters Silent Auction. 
 
For the future of safety, 
 
David T. Crowley 
Foundation Trustee 
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2014 Safety Matters Silent Auction

Donation Form

Be a part of the Foundation’s 20th Annual Silent Auction at  Safety  2014 in Orlando, June 8-11. We actively seek participation 

from supporters of safety to help grow  the Foundation’s programs and further safety  for all. We hope you will consider 

donating a gift to be auctioned off at Safety 2014 and thank you for your consideration.

Item Information

Item Description

Acknowledgment (ex. ACME Corporation, ASSE Greater Chicago Chapter, John Smith)

Approximate Value (Minimum $50)

Additional Information (ex. expiration date, concert/show dates, shipping limitations, etc)

Delivery Method

 Donor will ship item directly to winner

 Donor will ship item to ASSE Foundation for display at Safety 2014*

 Other 

Donor Contact Information

Name Phone Number (123 456 7890)

Email

Please complete this form and return to ASSE Foundation by April 1, 2014.

EMAIL: MSells@ASSE.org

FAX: 847.296.9220

POST: Matthew Sells, 1800 E. Oakton St., Des Plaines, IL 60018

*Ship items for display at Safety 2014 directly to address listed above. Items must be received no later than May 15, 2014.

Alternatively, submit a donation form online at www.asse.org/foundation/contribute/silent_auction_form.php

The American Society  of Safety  Engineers Foundation (ASSEF) is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, Tax  ID No. 36-6145045. 

Generally, contributions to ASSEF are considered charitable contributions under IRC Section 170 and tax  deductible as 

provided by law. If you have any questions, please consult your tax advisor.


